Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
8/13/2025 8:37	Preston Menlove	Phone call to City Council	Our office received a call from Preston Menlove, representing the Salt Lake City KOA at 1400 W North Temple. Mr. Menlove was calling to express his disappointment about the KOA's most recent sewer bill, which he states is around \$25,000 across three meters on the property. He also mentioned that the property has reduced its water consumption, including allowing the grass lawn to die in response to recent drought conditions. The caller's comment was forwarded to Public Utilities with a request for the department to contact him.
8/13/2025 10:16	Kathy Scott	Amendment to Chapter 11:14 of the SLC Code Re: Parties, Gatherings and Events	Kathy reached out to express gratitude and support for the amendment to Chapter 11:14 of the SLC Code Re: Parties, Gatherings and Events.
8/13/2025 10:20	Nathan Starley	Tonight's meeting: Ordinance Amendment for Parties, Gatherings and Events	Nathan reached out to express his gratitude and support for the amendment to Chapter 11:14 of the SLC Code Re: Parties, Gatherings and Events.
8/13/2025 12:45	Deborah FEDER	extreme parties in university neighborhood	Dear Council members, I am writing in support of the ordinance meant to rein in the disruptive, offensive and illegal behavior around out-of-control parties on private properties in the university neighborhood. I live on REDACTED. I've seen people urinating off the roof of a building on the corner of my block (and had to pass that home when walking my dogs). I've had nude young men running across the street from that home to the home next door to me, then vomiting into my driveway. I've been kept awake by extremely loud gatherings late into the night. I've had to pick my way past broken glass, crumpled cans, and, yes, more vomit on the sidewalks in the days (yes, multiple days) after parties. I've seen vulgar, racist, homophobic signage posted on a home around the corner on 400 south during parties. I've had people peeing onto the driveway and vehicles at my rental property (which does NOT conduct such parties) around the corner on 1200 East. I've sometimes felt afraid to walk down the block when the drunkenness gets extreme, and the driving gets reckless. The behavior is offensive and illegal, and frequently the police don't respond within a meaningful timeframe. I've been told it's my fault for living in the university neighborhood, and if I don't like it I should move. My family has owned property and lived in this neighborhood since the mid 1980s. My husband is a university professor; we chose this neighborhood to be within walking distance of his work. We should not be forced to move because of blatantly illegal activity. But we have never felt as assaulted as we have in the past 2-3 years. It just keeps getting worse. Something needs to be done. Thank you for your attempts to make a difference. Sincerely, Deborah Feder

Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
8/13/2025 12:46	Jen Colby	Please vote yes to amend Ch 11.14 to authorize a civil fine for unruly parties	Dear Council Members, As a longtime resident of the East Central neighborhood adjacent to the University of Utah, the increase in extremely large, loud, unruly, and often alcohol-fueled parties has been noticeable over time. This may be partly due to more students living on campus and it being a dry campus. Students living in the many rental houses right off campus often host large gatherings on private property that also usually involve alcohol - which is fine if everyone is of age and not drinking to dangerous excess. For students, and from personal experience at that age, that can be well, let's just say misjudged or social pressure overrides better judgment. These parties are often linked to large U of U sporting events, like football games. While I fully support social gatherings and parties and general fun events that are reasonable, these huge parties are a whole different scene. They also tend to be at a handful of known addresses, with absentee landlords who are either unaware or uncaring about the situation. Many residents in the neighborhood have tried direct approaches to ask the hosts to address the noise, chaos, litter, and disturbance to neighbors. To their credit some have done so. This approach will continue. But for other party situations, this is well beyond the scope of resident responsibility, or ability. I therefore support the proposed changes to the Chapter 11.14 section of the ordinance to create a civil enforcement fee structure. While this will not eliminate the issue, it may help engage property owners to address life/safety/noise/party issues created by their tenants on their properties. I also hope the city will better enforce the Good Landlord policy and revoke it for those in violation. Our city councilperson and administrative staff have taken this seriously and worked to listen to the issues and try to find better tools. I appreciate their efforts and support this change. Sincerely, Jen Colby
8/18/2025 10:48	Anonymous Constituent	Green Loop Huge Concern for Us	I know it's late in the process. I know Mayor Mendenhall is hell bent on getting this Green Loop installed. I live at REDACTED. You know where that is half a block from the "Civic Center." I cannot imagine what this will do for our traffic and the 200 residents of The Metro attempting to get in and out of the building. We are used to 200 East being blocked off periodically, frustrating our driving south on it to get to 500 South. But we are not used to streams of visitors crossing and sitting near the entrance to our garage. I can see what it's like for The Worthington people trying to get out of their garage day in and day out, worrying about the constant scooters that shoot across the path. It's a matter of time More than that, though, I believe this city has much bigger problems, and that \$3 million in just its initial investment could be spent on them. The City in Jan 2025 committed \$5 million toward funding deeply affordable housing. Doesn't it make more sense to spend \$8 million (\$5 million plus the Green Loop's \$3 million) to try to solve this seemingly intractable problem? And how about our air quality? I do not know what processes the City could use to help but doesn't because "it doesn't have the money?" What about mental health facilities for these souls that sleep in our doorway or shout their way up and down the street? What about wildfire mitigation in the Foothills and above Federal Heights? It is the City Council's responsibility to address the most pressing issues before it, and not to spend \$3 million (to start) on the Green Loop.
8/18/2025 11:45	Henri SISNEROS	500 West Commons	Complaint about lack of maintenance at green area on 500 West and general decline of area due to drug use, trash, and vandalism

Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
8/18/2025 13:32	Carol Steffens	Liberty Park	Dear City Council Members and Liberty Park Administration, I am writing to express concern about the loud and inappropriate music being played at the Liberty Park carousel area designated for toddlers and young children. I walk frequently at Liberty Park and often notice the blaring rock music—often with volume levels not suitable for a space meant for very young children. The music not only overpowers the natural ambiance of the park but also, disrupt what should be a playful, gentle environment where parents can relax with their children. As a resident of Salt Lake City, I appreciate the city's efforts in providing family-friendly spaces, and the carousel area is clearly intended as one of them. However, the current choice of music undermines that goal. Many families, myself included, would prefer age-appropriate music at a reasonable volume—tunes that contribute to a calm, atmosphere and are considerate of children's sensitive hearing and developmental needs. I respectfully request that the city review the music selection and sound level policy for the carousel area. Implementing a playlist of children's songs or soft instrumental music would greatly enhance the experience for young visitors, their families and the general public. Thank you for your time and for your continued commitment to maintaining a welcoming environment for all residents. The park looks the best that I have seen it in a long time. We residents appreciate the city's efforts in helping to create a safe, lovely space for all of us to enjoy. I look forward to seeing a positive change. Sincerely, Carol Steffens
8/18/2025 13:40	Bernie HART	My answer	Andrew, You have asked me in the past what my solution to the homeless problem is: Help the mentally ill and addicted find a useful place in society through better, more effective programs. Build enough need-focused housing to help those you have helped return to an active, useful role in society. Jobs that pay a living wage. Our program will take care of the first item The Mayor, Wayne N and the Legislature are responsible for the next two items. Bernie
8/18/2025 13:52	Brat Marakum	Phone call to City Council	the constituent on a call and would like to get in touch with Darin, He would like to see if he can share his idea about the strip near by 700 E and Harrison ave and would like to get the council member support